
A Message about Egg Pricing:

A rapid increase in grocery shopping stock-up during the 
COVID-19 pandemic has created a shortage in many 
commodity items—especially eggs. 

We are working diligently to keep eggs in stock. However, 
short supply and increased demand mean we are 
temporarily paying higher prices for eggs—sometimes 
significantly more.  

While the product shortages and price increases are 
beyond our control, what we can control is the price we 
charge you. 

Please note, we are currently selling high-quality eggs 
at the lowest possible cost. In many cases, that means 
at or below what we paid for them. 

We value our ongoing relationship with you and want the 
best for our community during this unprecedented time.

Thank you for shopping with us!

Shopper Alert!


